
I am writing to support a potential adjustment of the health care cost growth benchmark for the 

average growth in total health care expenditures for calendar year 2020, only if this takes into 

consideration the passing of house bill 1166 which has its joint rule 10 deadline on the 25th of March 

2020. If not, I rescind my support for the adjustment. 

 

Sincerely,  

Christopher Kennelly  

3 Avery Rd Norton, MA 02766 

 


